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On March 18, 2025, a delegation from Fiji Meteorological Service (FMS), under the coordination 
by JICA and Japan Weather Association (JWA), visited NMIJ. 

After receiving an overview of NMIJ, the delegates visited three laboratories each affiliated to the 
Research Institute for Physical Measurement, the Research Institute for Engineering Measurement, 
and the Research Institute for Material and Chemical Measurement. The laboratory visit facilitated 
the delegates to observe directly the standard equipment used for calibration in NMIJ and to have 
knowledge from the experts, especially those related to weather measurements: temperature, gas 
pressure and humidity. This visit is believed to be a fruitful contribution to the future improvement 
of the FMS.
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